
 

 

 

 

Meeting Individual Needs 
 

 

Head: Mrs G Knox, Queen Street, Madeley, TELFORD, Shropshire TF7 4BW 

Telephone (01952) 387540  Fax (01952) 387553 

       

 

2 December 2024 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers    
                  

 
 

BEAUTY AND THE BEAST PANTOMIME AT HAUGHTON SCHOOL 
 
 

 
On Thursday 9th January 2025, children in classes 4, 5, 7, 8, 9 & 10 will be watching a live 
pantomime in school performed by visiting theatre company M and M Theatrical Productions.  
Last year they performed ‘Robin Hood’ for us which was hugely entertaining and enjoyed by all.   
 
School is subsidising the cost of the pantomime to make it more affordable to Parents/Carers, 
taking the cost of the show down to £5.00 per child.   
 
Can we please ask you to return the reply slip below ASAP to let us know if you would like your 
child to watch the show.  Can payments please be made via your child’s ParentPay account as 
soon as possible.    
 
We are really looking forward to a fun start to the New Year! 
 

Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
G Knox (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BEAUTY AND THE BEAST PANTOMIME AT HAUGHTON SCHOOL 
 

Thursday 9th January 2025 
 
Child’s Name: ....................................................       Class:  ......... 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like my child to watch the above pantomime in school. 
 
 
Signed: ........................................................... (Parent/Carer)     Date: ........................ 


